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EKF Sessions  
For parents attending EKF training sessions, selections and Championships  
Parents/Guardians have the right to:  

 Know their child is safe.  

 Be informed of problems or concerns relating to their children.  

 Be informed if their child is injured.  

 Everyone should be respectful to the other athletes, spectators, coaches.  

 Everyone should respect the coach’s decisions when a selection session.  

Staff and officers of the EKF will not tolerate any abuse towards athletes, parents or 
coaches.  

Any form of abuse towards an official of the EKF will not be tolerated.  

Please note the EKF have a social media policy which all athletes are to follow.  

Any persons bringing the EKF into disrepute during or after an EKF session could be 
excluded from further EKF Sessions.  

Any misdemeanours and breach of these rules will be dealt with immediately by an 
English Karate Federation official. Persistent concerns or breaches will result in the 
parent/guardian being asked not to attend sessions if their attendance is detrimental to 
the child’s welfare. The ultimate action should a parent/guardian continue to breach 
these rules may mean the English Karate Federation officials regrettably asking the child 
to leave the session.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


